
A 
Anna4sunnysideschools 
replied 
3 hours ago (Tue, 31 Oct 2023 at 12:55 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Reply to complaint,  
PDC Case Number 143912 
 
Thank you for the email and the opportunity to reply. All of my contributions and expenditures are 
accurately reported as of October 23, 2023. After September 27th, 2023 I chose to use mini 
reporting. The allegations from Ms. Perry of 2 non profits funding me are baseless and vague since 
the organizations are not mentioned by name.  The pictures submitted as evidence of donors are not 
from my venmo account and those are not my donors. She is confusing another candidate's 
Facebook post in which I was tagged by someone else's campaign.  
 
Ms. Perry has been a vocal opponent of my campaign and I feel she is trying to cause issues for us 
since she can't speak against my platform and the community support she is seeing in Sunnyside. I 
hope this can clear up this matter and I am happy to reply to any other questions you may have.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anna Saenz  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068081576

